
Give Back to Your Community

For too many in Illinois, the cost to stay connected to family, emergency services, 
and employers is just too high. During the coronavirus pandemic, access to 
telephone and internet services became even more vital for persons with 
disabilities, senior citizens, and families with young children. You can help connect 
them to emergency help, caretakers, schools, and employers by contributing to 
the Universal Telephone Assistance Corporation (UTAC). 

The UTAC Lifeline and Link-Up programs are funded entirely  
through voluntary donations. 

These programs work with PCs for People and the federally-funded Lifeline 
program to help eligible people and families connect to telephone and internet 
services. Through these partnerships, low-cost electronic devices, internet, and 
telephone services are made available to people who would otherwise not be 
able to afford them. 

Your contribution will be supplemented by federal funds and PCs for People funds 
to help provide phone or internet service to eligible individuals and families. 

Please help! Every contribution counts. 

Donations can be sent to the address below or through UTAC’s website at www.linkupillinois.org/donate. 

Please send to: 
Universal Telephone Assistance Corp. 
P.O. Box 1176, Springfield, IL 62705

Your contribution to the Universal Telephone Assistance Corporation is deductible on your income taxes to the extent allowed by law. Consult your tax advisor to determine how this applies to you. 

 


